
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting 

  
Aug 8, 2011 
  
Members in attendance- Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Fred Stevens, Jeff 
Grinnell 
   
PRVA has been approved for FHA/HUD financing. 

 The Board discussed removing the parking sign at 38 Lex and establishing a 
no parking area. 

 Two large trees were removed by Bartlett Tree and two maples were 
excavated for root removal to save them. 

 The Board agreed to add an additional 5k to the snow plowing budget in 
case additional equipment is needed to be brought in to remove snow before 
an impending storm. 

 Reminders have been distributed to homeowners as a reminder that 
fireplace inspection certificates are due October 1. 

 The Board discussed the upcoming Annual Meeting. 

 The Board reviewed financials and late homeowners. 

  
Minutes approved 4-0. 
  
Next Board meeting Monday September 12  6 pm 26 Lex 


